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Reflection on UHGC

Going into this semester, I did not know that this computer information class would give me the opportunity to fulfill some ideas I planned on accomplishing. I always wanted to volunteer at a place that would give me a chance to share knowledge with someone and to better their life in some way, even if it was not significant. This class allows me to volunteer with the elderly in order to teach them how to use a computer. The person I worked with for the most part was Joan Cullen. She is a 68 year old women who is filled with life and is the silliest and funniest women over 60 that I have been around. Before this experience, she barely knew how to use the mouse of a computer but during the seven or so weeks we spent together she became far more computer savvy than I expected her to.

During the first three meetings, Joan and I focused on using the mouse. For most of the elderly, this was the probably the hardest part of using a computer. As many of us are aware of, with age comes the loss of some senses and motor skills. This affects many of them but they are very strong minded, Joan is one of those. She started off with a shaky confidence about using the computer but once she got a hang of using the mouse, by playing solitaire and a few other games, it was up-hill after that. 

When we started using the internet, she wanted to know a lot about it because she had not had any experience with it at all. I basicall explained to her that you can do virtually anything using it. The first thing that came to her mind was to look up the past and present manager/s of the New York Yankees. 
